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Dear Sir/Madam


Thank you for your interest in treatment by Students.  Please find enclosed an information sheet about student treatment and a medical history form.  Please return them to us in the pre-addressed envelope that is also enclosed

Once you have returned the forms we will give you an appointment to come for a dental assessment.  At that visit we will determine what type of treatment, if any, you need and if we are able to treat you.  Occasionally we find that we are not the most appropriate people to treat you.  If that is the case we will let you know and ask you to seek treatment elsewhere. 

If we are able to treat you we will place you on our patient waiting list.  When you reach the top of the list I will send out or call you with an appointment to start treatment.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me

Thank you once again.


Yours sincerely,
Student Patient Coordinator

Tel:0141 211 9656
e-mail: UgStudentAppointments@ggc.scot.nhs.uk
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